
Appointment above minimum salary requests  05/12/2014 

 

  

New Appointment Above Minimum Salary Process and  
How it Affects the Hiring Proposal 

The new changes made to OPDRS will allow for a simpler and quicker process 
when requesting salary above the minimum for civil service and AP candidates. 
Instead of an external process, it will now be included in the hiring proposal 
with no need for a memorandum to be issued to Human Resource Services.  

When a candidate is changed to “Recommend for hire,” (and has passed the 
background check, if applicable) Human Resource Services will review the 
request and change the candidates status to “Approved to make offer.” At this 
time the offer can be made to the candidate. 

Hiring at the minimum step (CS)/within approved salary (AP) 

If the candidate accepts the offer with no negotiations of salary, the Hiring 
Manager will update the hiring proposal with starting salary and start date. 
Then the candidate will be moved in the work flow to “Offer accepted” and the 
hiring proposal is completed.   

Hiring above the minimum step (CS)/above approved salary (AP) 

If a candidate would like to negotiate the starting salary, the Hiring Manager will 
update the requested salary with a justification in OPDRS and submit the hiring 
proposal to the Appointing Authority through the workflow process by selecting 
“Change offer.” The Appointing Authority will review the request/justification 
and will approve, deny, or modify the request and justification. If the 
Appointing Authority approves of the salary, the request will be moved to HRS 
for review and approval. Once HRS has reviewed the request, the HRC will notify 
the Hiring Manager and Appointing Authority of any concerns or if the request 
is approved. For Civil Service positions, HRS will follow-up with a memorandum 
indicating the approved salary that may be offered.  

For additional tips and reminders regarding the system, please visit the HRS 
website http://hrs.wsu.edu/OPDRS or contact HRS at 335-4521 or hrs@wsu.edu. 
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